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99 Park Avenue, Naw York 16, Naw York

Octobar 9, 1957

Mias Lore Pietz
Verlag Menach and Arbeit
Robert Pfuetzner G. m. b. H.
Prinzregentenatrasse 56 
Muenchen 22. Germany

Dear Mia® Pietz:

Thank you for your letter of October 1st and the enlightening 
information regarding the book you are preparing. I read the contents of 
your letter to Mrs. Dorr and she is most Interested in its character and 
aim and will be more than pleased to have her photograph reproduced for 
this cause.

I am sending you herewith a glossy print which I trust will 
serve your purpose.

I also mentioned to Mrs. Dorr the matter of reproduction 
fee which you found rather high converted into German Marks. Although 
this fee for American standards must be considered very low, Mrs. Dorr 
will be happy to make the Jrint available to you at such fee as is customary 
in your country.

Needless to say, reproduction of this print requires due 
credit to the artist.

With our very best wishes for the success of your book, 

Sincerely,

Tine Everhard
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